
In The News… 

                                    

 "Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 
 

 
 
 

This week in school 
My final newsletter…. A quick calculation and I think I’ve written about 400+ newsletters over my 
headship! I am going to keep this one brief because you all have summer holidays to start! 
 
We have had a wholesome week in school. It has been a wonderful week of celebrations as we 
say goodbye to one another for the summer break and prepare, with excitement, for September. 
Our Year 6s have maximised their final few days with a stunning leavers’ service and summer 
bounce. It has been so special to see them show off their talents and skills and hear about their 
favourite SSP memories. The leavers’ service link is available on Seesaw and you can download 
and watch in the comfort of your own home!  
 
I want to thank you all for your wonderful messages, cards and gifts. I have been blown away by the generosity and love 
shown to me. I have had the perfect goodbye week and am leaving with a huge heart. I am going to take some time over 
the next few days opening and re-reading all of your cards and gifts and the children’s leavers’ book for me.  

 
I am so confident in the handover 
with Mrs Easthope, we have a lot in 
common and share very similar 
values and work ethic. I am leaving 
you all in safe hands with a fabulous 
Senior Leadership Team, teachers, 
support staff and governors.  
 
I wish you all a very restful summer 
break! Mrs Weavers xxx 

 
 

River Park Project 
Yesterday we were invited to visit the River Park project and test out the new play park with 
our art competition winners.  
It is a beautiful park and will bring lots of joy and excitement to Salisbury children. We plan to 
organise some class trips to the park and surrounding area in the new term.  
 

 

Wellington Boots 
During the holidays please make sure that you have a pair of wellies which fit and do not leak ready to bring back to your 
new class in September. These are needed to be kept in school for play on the grass and for forest school.   

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs E Weavers 

 

 

 
 

 

FOSSP – Friends of Sarum St Paul’s  
Thank you FOSSP for the fundraising you have done this year and the hours you have given to our school. There is a bag 

of goodies in the school office for your first autumn meeting. Mrs Weavers 😊 

 
BBQ – Save the Date 
On Saturday 20th September, the PTA will be hosting a BBQ for family members and staff. This will be an opportunity for 
you to meet Mrs Easthope. There will be a bar, tombola, bake off and more. Please put the date in your diary! 
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